
  
 

 

Meeting: Board of Managers 
Meeting date: 9/26/2024 

Agenda Item #: 10.1 
Action type: Public Hearing 

 
 

Title: Greenway to Cedar Trail Connection and Streambank Restoration Public Hearing 
  
Prepared by: 
 

Name: Gabriel Sherman, Planner-Project Manager 
Phone: 952-641-4510 
gsherman@minnehahacreek.org 
 

Purpose: 
Pursuant to Minnesota Statute §103B.251, a public hearing will be held at the September 26, 2024 Board of Managers 
meeting, to obtain public input on the Greenway to Cedar Trail Connection and Streambank Restoration Project in the 
city of St. Louis Park. 
 
Background: 
Background information for the Greenway to Cedar Trail Connection and Streambank Restoration Project can be viewed 
in detail under the September 26, 2024 Board packet item 11.1 – Resolution 24-054: Ordering the Greenway to Cedar 
Trail Connection and Streambank Restoration Project. Information about the project can also be viewed on the MCWD’s 
website at: https://minnehahacreek.org/project/greenway-to-cedar-trail-connection-streambank-restoration/ 
 
Summary: 
Following the public hearing on September 26, 2024, the Board of Managers will be requested to take action to formally 
order and establish the Greenway to Cedar Trail Connection and Streambank Restoration Project.  
 
All questions or comments in advance of the meeting can be directed to Gabriel Sherman, Planner-Project Manager. 

https://minnehahacreek.org/project/greenway-to-cedar-trail-connection-streambank-restoration/

